To the Communist Party of Greece, KKE

Helsinki 5.12.2013

Comrades!

On behalf of the Communist Party of Finland we have the honor to send you a greeting to your 95 year
anniversary. Our parties were both found the year after the Great October Revolution in Russia and under the
influence of Lenin. Marxist-Leninist analyses have from the beginning guided our struggle for a just, socialist

society.

The capitalist forces have during the current economic crises shown their real, insolent faces. The workers and
the poor people are made to pay for their speculations. Social benefits, pensions and wages are cut.
Unemployment grows. The needs of schools and hospitals are ignored. The Greek people are fighting against
the injustices and KKE has an essential role in this struggle.

KKE has, during the last 95 years been a leading force in organizing the working class in the struggle against
exploitation. Especially during the current crises has the tireless and indomitable work of the KKE been an

inspiration to all other communist parties in the EU.

Workers of the world, unite!
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